
April 24, 2020 

 

Update on COVID-19 (8) 

 

Dear valued customer, 

 

Please see updated status as following as of today. 

If you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your account sales or 

sales office.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

※ Updated point: Please see underlined part. 

※ The operation might be limited in some Company/Branch due to the temporary manpower 

shortage. 

※ This information might be changed due to further situation depending on each countries 

governments' announcement. 

 


